
 
 

   October 17, 2019 
 
 

Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 

State of New York Public Service Commission 

Three Empire State Plaza 

Albany, NY 12223 
 
 

Re: Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation:  

Case 98-M-1343 

 
 

Dear Secretary Burgess: 

 

  In compliance with the Commission’s Order Resetting Retail Energy Markets and Establishing 

Further Process in Case 98-M-1343, issued and effective September 23, 2019, Central Hudson Gas & 

Electric Corporation (“Central Hudson” or “the Company), hereby files the attached addendum 

containing the revised Uniform Business Practices. 

 

P.S.C. No. 15 – Electric 

 

Addendum UBP No. 13 

 

 These revisions are requested to become effective on not less than one day’s notice, on October 

23, 2019. Pursuant to ordering clause 3 of the aforementioned order, a waiver of the requirements of 

66(12)(b) of the Public Service Law was granted. Questions related to this filing should be directed to 

Michael Bachan at (845) 790-4898 or mbachan@cenhud.com.  

                                              

        Yours very truly, 

         
Anthony S. Campagiorni 

        Vice President     

        Customer Services & Regulatory Affairs 
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284 South Avenue 
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 
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